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October 2023 
 
New Table-Tennis Club at Thomas Keble School for pupils in Years 7-11: 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
We are pleased to announce we have confirmed a Table-Tennis Coach for the school, commencing on Tuesday 10th 
October from 3.15pm – 4.15pm in our Gym.  This is for pupils in Years 7-11 both boys and girls. Sessions will involve 
basic to advanced skills and an introduction to game play as well as competitions and tournaments.   
 
The first block will cost £24.00 per pupil for 8 lessons and will start on Tuesday 10th October.  This is £3.00 per session 
and provides excellent value. Sessions will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm.  We will release dates for the second 
block based on the popularity of the first block. 
 
Dates will be: 
 
Block 1: Tue 10th Oct / Tue 17th oct / Tue 24th Oct / Tue 7th Nov / Tue 14th Nov / Tue 21st Nov / Tue 12th Dec / Tue 
19th Dec 
 
In order to confirm the sessions will run we must have a minimum of 10 pupils per session.  Group sizes can go up to 20 
pupils.  If we don’t achieve this minimum number, we will not run this course and will refund your payment. Please 
note, if your child is absent for a session within the block a refund is not applicable. 
 
Payment for the sessions can be made via the School Gateway App. 
 
Download the app: If you have a smartphone, please download School Gateway from your app store (Android or 
iPhone). 
 
OR 
 
Visit the website: www.schoolgateway.com and click on ‘New User’. You’ll receive a text message with a PIN number. 
Use this PIN to log in to School Gateway. 
 
If you any queries regarding the payment please contact the finance office: finance@thomaskeble.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
The club is open to all age groups and both boys and girls.  If you would like to secure a place on the course for your 
child, please return the full amount by no later than Monday 9th October.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr G Price 
Head of PE 
Thomas Keble School 
 ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

THOMAS KEBLE SCHOOL TABLE-TENNIS CLUB: 
 

Name of pupil:                                                               Tutor Group: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Table-Tennis Club on the dates listed.  
 
Cheques made payable to Thomas Keble School. 
 
Signature of Parent / Carer: 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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